HERMAN WOUK
303 CREST VIEW DRIVE
PALM SPRINGS, CA 92264

March 7, 1990

Mr. John A. Limpert
Editor

Washingtonian

1828 L. Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Mr. Limpert:

I've recently returned from a long stay in
Israel. Thank you for sending me the fine
book of Washington aerial photographs. It
makes me nostalgic for the city where re-
cently I've spent too little time while I
hole up in the California desert. But it's
still home to me, so far as a born wanderer
has one.

Sincerely,

ulpaf>

Herman Wouk



